Vietnam Veterans of America Chapter 800 Bergen County NJ
Request for Support: Chapter Dinner Dance Journal

Chapter 800 will be holding its Red, White and Blue Dance on
Saturday, November 19, 2022. We will be limiting to number of tickets
sold so get your tickets early. While we appreciate all our members
and understand that it is hard for some to get to meetings or even to
the dance, we are asking for your help in another way. The Journal
we produced in the past was a success because of you and it helped
us fund your scholarship committee. This year, we are trying again so

we can continue to award scholarships to the youths of our future

while keeping our history alive through them.

Chapter 800 has done quite a bit in the years since it was chartered.
Some of the important issues that we still need funding for in the
Chapter besides the day to day expenses are: we visit Lyons PTSD
Ward once a month bringing food and camaraderie to the old and new
Veterans there; once a month we go to East Orange to play bingo and
give out coffee, cake and winnings to the Veterans that are unable to
leave the building at the present time; we visit Tomorrows Children at
Hackensack Hospital, every July - yes Santa puts on his very warm
suit - to bring toys to the children that everyone forgets until it is the
Holiday season again. Unfortunately, due to COVID we have not been
able to physically go to the hospitals or Tomorrows Children, but we
still support them. We support the Vietnam Veterans Memorial in
Holmdel and participate in many parades to show our Colors and to
have people remember we are still around. We give out scholarships
every year to relatives of our members in good standing. We do a lot
with a few. For more information on YOUR Chapter visit our web site
www.vvachapter800.com or come visit on the third Monday of every

month, starting at 7 p.m. except July and August, at 100 Main Street
(VFW 809), Little Ferry NJ. We would love to see you.



